
Caralee CS P & C  

 

Fundraising - Thank you to all students, teachers 

and parents for making this year’s Spellathon a 

wonderful success – funds raised to date $3,242.   

If you haven’t handed in your sponsorship money, 

please remember to take it into the front office 

this week.  Congratulations to all the prize winners. 

Canteen - The Canteen’s first themed food day 

for 2018 was a great success. Thank you to all the 

families who ordered pancakes. The kids had a 

fun time adding toppings and of course eating!  

A Big Thank You to IGA 

Willagee for their kind 

donation of supplying the 

toppings for the kids 

Pancakes – your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 

CCS P &C are holding a free information night 

“Kids and Anxiety” hosted by Gemma Lee Taylor 

from Resilience Kit on the 11th June 7pm for 

Parents and Carers of Caralee Community 

School.   

Although this information evening is a free event – 

bookings are required as places will be limited 

(this is a closed event is not open to the general 

public). To make a booking please email: 

Caralee.pandc@gmail.com - more 

information on the school webpage 

under ‘P & C’, and on the Caralee    

P&C Facebook Page.  

https://www.facebook.com/caralee.p.and.c.2016/ 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair – 19th -25th June 

 

P&C are looking for volunteers to help in the 

School Library for the Scholastic Book Fair and    

assist students (particularly the younger year 

groups) to show them around the fair and put 

together a Wish List. 

If you are available, for even a short time, during 

school hours until 3.30pm between Tuesday, 19th 

and Monday, 25th June, please call Natalie on 

0429 100 096, or leave your details on 9314 1677. 

The funds raised are dedicated to providing new 

books and teaching resources. 

Uniform Shop  

Please note our Uniform Shop is prepared for 

winter with our Black Waterproof jackets and 

ochre fleece zip jackets in stock. Come in and 

grab one before the rainy weather settles in. 

Due to supplier cost increases, there will be an 

upcoming price increase on a number of uniform 

items commencing in Term 3.  Place an order or 

come in and see Nat and Jen this term to beat 

the price increase – details of new prices to be 

circulated prior to start of Term 3 once the new 

price list has been finalised. 

 

 P & C 

Ask Questions Be Involved  

Our next P & C Meeting will on Tuesday (Week 8) 

at 7pm in the staff room 19th June 
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